Dear IUBMB Members,

There is a new application deadline for the IUBMB Focused Meeting. The deadline
is Monday, December 2, 2024, for a meeting in 2026.

More information can be found on our website.

Sincerely,
The IUBMB

Follow us: Twitter | Instagram | Facebook | LinkedIn

Subscribe to our monthly newsletter


https://iubmb.org/about/standing-orders-and-statutes/standing-orders/iubmb-focused-meetings/
https://twitter.com/iubmb
https://www.instagram.com/the_iubmb/
https://www.facebook.com/iubmb/?modal=admin_todo_tour
https://www.linkedin.com/in/the-iubmb/
http://eepurl.com/hcF0IT

